The State Senate Subcommittee of the Select Committee on
Legislative Ethics met on October 13, 1993 and deliberated on
investigations pending before it. The subcommittee made a finding
of probable cause to believe a violation of the ethics law took place
in hive specific instances involving Senator George Jacko (D-Pedro
Bay). The subcommittee determined that corrective actions were
not appropriate and sanctions could be needed. Formal charges and
a summons were issued to Senator Jacko to respond to the charges
within 10 days. A hearing on the matter has been scheduled for
November 8 at 9 am. at the Legislative Information Office in
Anchorape,




